## Senior Students Aid in Preparing Chemistry Paper

A paper entitled "Laboratory Experiments With Ion-Exchange Resins" was presented before the Chemical Education Division of the American Chemical Society on September 4, by Dr. Robert H. Schuler of the Chemistry Department This presentation was includ-

ed in the program of the 118th national meeting of the Society

in Chicago during the week of September 3-8. Two Senior chemistry students, Alfred C. Boyd, Jr. and Daniel J. Kay, aided Dr. Schuler in the development of the experiments des-cribed in the paper and are co-authors with him on it. The paper was reported at the meeting in order to avail other

schools of the opportunity of performing experiments similar to those done by Senior chemistry students here at the College. These studies involve the use of new ion-exchange resins developed within the past several years and are believed to be unique to Canisius.

Dr. Schuler also attended the Modern Chemistry Symposium held at Oak Ridge, Tennessee, during the week of August 21-25.